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Al Majal Updates 
 

 
Al Majal Participates at the Market Expansion to Iraq Session Organized by 
Endeavor Jordan 
 

As part of our continuous efforts to contribute in the development of Iraq’s business environment, Al Majal 

participated in the Market Expansion to Iraq session that was held in Amman by Endeavor Jordan, the 
purpose of the sessions is to assist Endeavor’s portfolio and pipeline companies with expanding into different 

markets in Iraq.  

 

Our contribution to the sessions was led by Mr. Nadeem Al Salem, Deputy CEO of Al Majal Logistics 

Services (AMLS), who facilitated a session on understanding and doing business environment for startups 

from a business perspective.  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Market Exapsion to Iraq session is part of Scale Up Roadmap for Growing Enterprises (SURGE), a 3-

year program co-funded by the European Union’s “Innovation for Enterprise” Growth and Jobs’s program 

“Innovate Jordan” and implemented by a consortium led by Endeavor Jordan and includes Oasis500 and 

Beyond Capital. 

 
 

 
 

Get in Touch 

For any inquiries, contact us at info@almajalenergy.com  
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